
Although high winds are great for wind 
farming, they can also increase the potential 
risk of bushfires occurring near our site. 

Bush fires are one of the many 
environmental risks that we actively 
manage at our Waterloo wind farm. Jointly 
developed with the CFS, our bushfire 
plans have been in place since Waterloo 
began operating and ensure our local fire 
authorities have rapid, ready access to 
our site and fire management systems. 

Like any responsible land manager, 
we also recognise the importance 
of preventing bush fires. As part of 

our Bushfire Mitigation Plan we liaise 
with our landholders about excessive 
build-up of fuel, maintain access 
roads and conduct patrols throughout 
our site. We also involve  the local 
CFS in our Emergency Exercises.

Our wind farm operators call 000  
to report a bushfire emergency – 
we ask that you do the same.
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